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' September 4, 1992

G02-92-212

Docket No. 50-397

Mr. Robert J. Pate, Chief
Safeguards, Emergency Preparedness, and
Non Power Reactor Branch

- U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commisjon
Region.V
1450 Maria Lane
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Dear Mr. Pate:
,

Subject: WNP-2 OPERATING LICENSE NPF-21
FEMA FINAL REPORT FOR WASillNGTON STATE DRILL
ON APRIL 29,1992

. Reference: Letter, RJ Pate (NRC) to GC Sorensen (SS), Same Subject, dated
: August 3,1992.

In the reference letter, the Supply System was requested to follow up with the offsite officials
on the planning inue that was identified in the subject report. The purpose of this letter is to

_ proside you with an update on that planning issue.

The phnning issue was idemified as S92-01 (incomplete procedures for use of dosimetry).
FEMA _ s recommendation was to " Revise procedures to describe use of dosimetry and correct'

..

other missing information." ~ According to Mr. Robert R. Mooney with tae Washington State
Office of Nuclear Safety, this planning issue should be resolved with the issuance of the revised
procedure manual entitled " LABORATORY PROCEDURES FOR OPERATIONS DURING<

|. EMERGENCY RADI ATION SITUATIONS", dated July,1992, which has been accomplished.
. Based on our discussions with Mr. Mooney, we believe that the issuance of this revision resolves

|
planning issue S92-01.
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hir. Robert J. Pate
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FEh1A FINAL REPORT FOR WASillNGTON STATE DRILL
ON APRIL 29,1992

The Supply System is pleased that there were no deficiencies or areas requiring corrective
actions (ARCAs) identified during FEh1A's obt.crvations of the April 29,1992 Washington State
l2boratory drill. The fact that there was only one planning issue identified, and its' prompt
resolution, confirms the excellent performance that the Division of Radiation Protection
continues to exhibit.

Sincerely,
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G. C. Sorensen, hianager,

Regulatory Programs (htail Drop 280)
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cc: RR Assa, NRC
RW Donovan, FEh1A Region X
JB hiartin,-NRC RV
NS Reynolds, Winston & Strawn
DL Williams, BPA (399)
NRC Site Inspector (901 A)
R. hiooney, Wash. State DOH
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